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, U.S. 10 VOTE AGAINST FAHD PLAN pose of "re - enfor-

cing and building a
regional stability in
the area."

Congregation Bnai
Jeshurun and presi-
dent of the Jewish
National Fund, said
that the U.S. is ' jusr
tified" in "culti-
vating" good re-
lations with Saudi
Arabia for the pur- -

' NEW YORK (WNS)
i -- - Should Saudi Ara- -

bia introduce Crown
'

Prince Fahd's eight
t' point plan at the

United Nations, the
f United States will
; vote against it, Jeane

Kirkpatrick the
f United States Am- -
s bassador to the Uni- -

ted Nations declared
to some 2,500 people

f at the Dialogue Cen- -

f ter here as a guest
of the Dialogue For- -

I um Series.
She pointed out

that President Rea-

gan
i "made it quite

clear that we are
fully committed to

j the Camp David ac- -
f cords," adding that

" the President's view
'. will be "reflected" at

the UN should the
Saudis seek UN in-

volvementI;

plan.
in their

Kirkpatrick stress-- !
ed the Reagan Ad
ministration's com-
mitment to the Camp

',, David accords. She
claimed that continued
accusations that the
Administration is not
fully behind Camp
David can only do

i' harm to the process
itself and may ori- -

'

ginate with the
enemies of Camp

4 David. She said that
the U.S. is committed

to Israel "as an ally
as wel1 as a friend.
Israel s security
and survival, she con-
tended is dependent
on the development of
stability in the re-

gion, and this is the
goal of American
policy.

The U.S. Am-

bassador also said that
terrorism is a "very
important threat"
to freedom and
democracy. She said
there is "an inter-
national network of
terrorism," which
includes the Soviet
Union, Libya and
the Palestine . Libera-
tion Organization. The
purpose of this in-

ternational network,
she said is to des-

troy the free de-

mocratic societies
through revolution.
She said that Israel
faces "terrorist pro-
vocations in the West
Bank ' '

which make
life virtually "un-
bearable," and there-
fore forces the Is-

raeli government to
apply strict measures
in dealing with the
population there.

Kirkpatrick, who
answered questions
by the program's
moderator, Rabbi
Will iam Berkowitz,
spiritual leader of

house used by the
Soviet Ambassador to
the United Nations was
not the responsibility

of the Jewish Defense
League according to
a statement by the
JDL.

JDL DENIES
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